
 

 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday 27th March we are inviting all the 
children to take part in this year’s Easter 

competition. Children are asked to design and 
make an Easter Bonnet (hat). They need to 

bring their bonnet into school in the morning 
of 27th. There will then be a parade during 

the morning. Reverend Chris Lavender will be 
helping to judge the winners. 

 
There will be prizes for each year group! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note there is no expectation that you spend a lot of 
money on your design – the more creative and homemade 

the better! 


